
PLEASE BE AWARE 
 

Date: 09/01/2019 

The Stellenbosch Municipality wishes to caution potential bidders to be on 

high alert for individuals misrepresenting municipal tenders and requests for 

quotations (RFQs).  

It has come to our attention that individuals are attempting to mislead 

bidders with falsified tenders/quotations.  

Kindly note that the only email addresses that will appear on official 

documents are stellenbosch.gov.za addresses. 

Addresses ending with Stellenbosch-gov.za OR Stellenbosch-govt.za OR 

Stellenbosch.gov.com are fake addresses used by scammers. 

For any further information or to query the validity of any official document, 

please contact the Chief Risk Officer, Ms H Priem on (021) 808 8157 or email 

helena.priem@stellenbosch.gov.za  

Any tender related queries can also be directed to Ms P Ribeiro at 

paula.ribeiro@stellenbosch.gov.za  
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